
 
 
 
8 YOUTHLINK SCOTLAND POLICY FORUM (AN449-2003) 
 
Following elections held in August 2003, Tony Boffey, Manager, Communities Department, was 
appointed to the Policy Forum established to guide the policy direction of YouthLink Scotland.  There 
are clear benefits to Dundee City Council of their being represented on the Forum which will act as the 
Government’s advisory body for youth work in Scotland. 
 
The Committee is asked to agree to Mr Boffey taking up this appointment which will involve periodic 
meetings during business hours. 
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